Submission No 321

INQUIRY INTO THE PROVISION OF EDUCATION TO STUDENTS WITH A DISABILITY OR SPECIAL NEEDS

Name:

Ms Margaret Murnane

Date received:

19/02/2010

As a parent of a child with multiple disabilities at a Newcastle special school, I welcome the inquiry and hopefully it will result in all children being treated equally with any services provided to them. My daughter is blind and at present is receiving only 20 minutes of specialised vision support per week and I feel this is unfair to her and most discriminatry as well, when other children are receiving approximately 2hours support - please do as much as you can to help everyone equally in the final outcome of your inquiry. The standard of teachers and the curriculum provided is of the highest level at our school and I am thankful for that everyday.